
 
POLITE REMINDERS OF STANDARDS EXPECTED  

We would like to remind parents/carers of the standards expected, and 

required, when on or outside the school premises.  These are put in place 

to protect and safeguard our children as well as yourselves: - 

Please REFRAIN from smoking (including e-cigs) and using offensive 

language this is not acceptable. 

Please DRESS appropriately.  If you are not dressed appropriately you may 

be asked to vacate the school premises. 

Please DO NOT use your mobile phone - this must be put away until you 

have vacated the school premises. 
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